

7399 West 159th Street ● Tinley Park IL 60477 ● 708-429-6767 ● www.stjulie.org



Dear St. Julie Billiart Parish Religious Education Families and Friends,

Please consider participating in the Cardinal Joseph Bernardin Catholic School (CJB) Scrip Program! Scrip is an easy, convenient gift card program that works for you as you make your everyday purchases. Choose from over 200 vendors and shop, travel, entertain and gift give with Scrip!

Through this program, you are able to earn valuable rebates toward your children's Religious Education tuition, donate to St. Julie Billiart Parish, or receive your rebate back in cash once per year.

Purchase your Scrip the way it is most convenient for you!

- On Line using Scrip Manager
- Cash and Carry Sales at the school on Wednesday evenings and Friday mornings
- St. Julie Billiart Parish weekly courier service to and from CJB School

Cash and checks are currently accepted. No on line payments are available at this time.

You may stop by the parish office to fill out a Scrip Agreement form and pick up a new packet of Scrip information with details about our weekly courier service, annual sale dates and a new vendor list. The CJB Scrip program runs year round, including the summer months.

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions, you may contact Karen Calcagno in our parish office.